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Hounds  
Highlights 

Mark your Calendars:  

November 4th  
 ASVAB Testing  
 
November 9th  
 Powder Puff Football Game– 6:00 pm  Memorial Park  
 

November 10th  
 Veterans’ Day Program  
 HS Winter Sports Paperwork due to Athletic Office  
 
November 11th  
 No School– Veterans Day  
 
November 16th  
 No School for Students– Staff Development Day  
 
November 17th  
 FCCTC Open House 5:30-7:30  
 Mindset– Parent Book Study—HS  7:00 pm  
 
November 18th  
 HS Winter Sports Practice Starts  
 
November  23rd  
 2 hour early dismissal   
 
November 24th– 29th  
 No School– Thanksgiving Break  
 
December 8th  
 Parent Teacher Conferences 4:00-5:45 
 

 

Greetings Greyhounds!!  
With the 1st marking 
period behind us, we are 
very excited looking  for-
ward to the 2nd marking 
period. Here at SASHS, 
several students will have 
their schedules changing 
due to the large number 
of marking period classes 
we have here.   
We are very proud of our 
Marching Band who 
marched to a great field 
show this year and will 
continue marching at our 
local holiday parades! We 
are also very proud of all 
of our sports teams  who 
represented the Grey-
hounds well during the 
season and even at the 
District level.  
We are looking forward 
to starting our winter 
sports season on Novem-
ber 18th.  Best of luck 
swimmers and divers, 
grapplers, cheerleaders, 
Bocce players, and ball-
ers!  
Happy Thanksgiving!!!  
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COVID Calculator  

Here is the Link to the 

CDC Covid Calculator to 

assist you in knowing how 

to proceed once you have 

been exposed to Covid or 

have tested positive for 

Covid: 

https://www.cdc.gov/
coronavirus/2019-ncov/
your-health/quarantine-
isolation.html# 

December 8th  
 

Parent Teacher Conferences will 
be on December 8th —Save the 

Date!!  
Information will be sent to par-
ents on December 1st to sign-up 
for SASHS Parent Teacher Con-

ferences.  

The Pennsylvania Department of 

Health requires that all students 

entering 12th grade have a second 

Meningitis (MCV4) vac-

cine. Please provide the school 

nurse with written confirmation 

from your doctor or clinic regard-

ing the second meningitis vac-

cine .  

If you have any questions, please 

contact Nurse K at 717.530.2730 

On October 26th, our FBLA spon-
sored our 3rd Annual Trunk and 
Treat for our elementary friends!  

  

 

FCCTC Open House  

9th Grade Students/Parents:  

November 17th from 5:30-7:30 

PA RENAISSANCE FAIR  

Broadway Club & Sharps visited the 
PA Renaissance Faire on Wednesday, 
October 5th.  The Sharps participated 
in the music competition and a great 
day was had by all!  

https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/your-health/quarantine-isolation.html#
https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/your-health/quarantine-isolation.html#
https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/your-health/quarantine-isolation.html#
https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/your-health/quarantine-isolation.html#


Sophomores Take the ASVAB TEST  
  
The Armed Services Vocational Aptitude Battery 
(ASVAB) will be administered on Friday, November 4th at 
7:30 am in the High School Gymnasium.   This test will be ad-
ministered to the entire 10th grade class and is also availa-
ble FREE to interested 11th and 12th grade stu-
dents.  The ASVAB is an excellent career exploration tool.  The 
test helps identify the student’s interests and aptitude in the fol-
lowing areas:  verbal, math, science and technical skills.  When 
the students' scores are interpreted, he/she will learn how their 
interests and skills relate to the demands of more than 400 occu-
pations, helping them to identify suitable career options.  It is also 
used by all branches of the military for persons interested in join-
ing the military.  Taking the test does NOT in any way obligate a 
student to the military.  10th grade students cannot use their 
scores for enlistment eligibility.   
 
All 10th grade students will be automatically registered to take the 
exam, but students in 11th and 12th grade interested in taking the 
exam need to sign up by clicking on the following 
link:  ASVAB Registration.  Again, there is NO charge for the 
test.   
 
To learn more about the ASVAB, please visit the following web-
site:  ASVAB Info.  This website offers more detailed information 
regarding the test to include a brief video summary explaining the 
process and benefits of the program.  
 
Please feel free to contact Guidance if you have any questions or 
concerns. 

AP Psych Students Visit SU 

Students visited Shippensburg Uni-
versity and were introduced to stu-
dents and faculty of the Psychology 
Department. They were able to at-
tend sessions that included mindful-
ness with meditation, demonstra-
tion of social psychology, and a 
Q&A with current students. The 
trip concluded with presentations 
by two SU alumni who shared how 
the psychology and political science 
degrees they received helped to pre-
pare them for their careers. 

Music Department is on the Move…  
 
Sharps sang Alma Mater & National Anthem at Homecoming Football 
Game: Friday, October 7  
 
Sharps will sing at Veteran's Day Assembly at HS (AM) and Country 
Manor Adult Community (PM): Thursday, November 10 
 
Congratulations to  Kira Shirk who auditioned for and was selected for 
the PMEA District 7 Chorus on Saturday, October 22nd.  District 7 of 
the Pennsylvania Music Educators Association is comprised of Adams, Cumberland, Dauphin, Franklin, 
Lancaster, Lebanon, Perry, and York Counties.   
 
Nine students (Hayleigh Wall, Kira Shirk, Emmalie Staker, Lily Miksovsky, Autumn McConnell, Janelkis 
Berrios-Malpica, Alisha Rice, Zach Barber, Andrew Pica) will participate in the Cumberland County Cho-
rus Festival on November 21st and 22nd at Mechanicsburg Area Senior High School 
 
The Marching Band participated in the Halloween parade on Saturday, October 22, and still has four more 
upcoming parades:  Veteran's Day on Sunday, November. 6, the Harrisburg and Chambersburg Holiday pa-
rades on Saturday, Nov. 19, and the Shippensburg Holiday parade on Saturday, December 3.   

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScqrGX9z3b3Cy595H8tNOOD3AcmD1A-P4-UHbW2Q_TJz7l6Nw/viewform
http://www.asvabprogram.com/


Career Corner 

On October 20 students visited Harrisburg 
International Airport.  While at HIA, stu-
dents learned about the Pittsburgh Institute 
of Aeronautics aircraft maintenance pro-
grams.  Students also took a look inside 
Piedmont Airlines maintenance hanger and 
learned about their tuition payment pro-
gram. 
 
 
On October 26 students visited Bow Creek Farm where they 
learned about the processes involved in owning a beef cattle 
ranch.  Students 
learned about careers 
in animal nutrition, 
animal science, genet-
ics, and veterinary sci-
ence.  
 
 
 
 
 
Upcoming Career Field Trips: 
November 1 - Focus on Accounting & Finance 
November 8 - Fort Indiantown Gap  
November 9 - Hospitality Boot Camp 

Counselor Assignments  
Adjusted  

 
To ensure our counselors have an 
equal number of students to serve, 
we adjusted the counselor assign-
ments for our students based upon 
the students’ last name. The new 
counselor assignments for SASHS 
students are:  
 
Students with a last name that be-
gins with  A-Ha will have Mrs. 
Frontino as their counselor.   
 
Students with a last name that be-
gins with He-Mo and Career Tech 
students will have Mr. Lin-
denmuth as their counselor.  
 
Students with a last name that be-
gins with  Mu-Z will have Mrs. 
Dubbs as their counselor.  

Students Put Their Mark on SASHS Parking Lot  

On October 15th, SASHS Students painted their parking spots 

with approved designs. Here are a few of the painted spots.  

 

 

 

Congrats  

Students 

of the 

Month!!  

 
Front Row 
Emma Wagner 9 
Reagan Mentzer 10 
Sterling Feeney 11 
Lily Clark 12 
 
Back Row 
Kawensky Vendredi 9 
Bella Kyle – 10  Missing from Picture   
Cody Wenner 11 
James McGowan 12  Missing from Pic-

ture  

 


